
October 3, 2023

Dear Resident:

The City of Clemson has contracted GarCon Construction, a utility 
contractor, for inspecting and completing point repairs on the wastewater 
collection infrastructure in the Riggs Drive, Poole Lane, Monaco Estates, 
Vista Circle, Vista Drive, Roslyn Drive, Vineyard Road and Strawberry Lane 
area. These point repairs are crucial for the replacement of the wastewater 
collections system infrastructure. The point repairs are to correct any 
obstruction issues with the sewer system main lines.

Once the point repairs are completed, construction will begin on the 
replacement of the wastewater collection systems main components. The 
replacement portion of the project is expected to begin after the first of the 
year. There will be community information meetings held with the residents 
of the affected areas prior to the mainline replacement projects beginning 
construction. We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause.

If you have any questions or special problems please contact:

Dustin Hayes or Benjie McGill at (864) 653-2046,
Nathan Hinkle (864) 624-1126 or Gracie Pope (864) 624-1127

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.
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